
 
 
    
 
 
 

Release 
 
 
The Executive Board Paris, 23 November 2011 

 
 
 

On 28th April 2011 the FRR launched a limited request for proposals procedure with a view to 

renewing a mandate managing exposure to non-agricultural commodities indices. At the end of 

this selection process, the FRR awarded the mandate to BNP Paribas Asset Management. 

 

The mandate is awarded for a period of 4 years. 

 

The FRR was very pleased with the quality of the proposals it received and extends its gratitude 

to all of the applicants.  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Media contact: 

Tel. 01 58 50 99 86 

Website: www.fondsdereserve.fr 
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